
 

Dear parents,  your child’s learning journey is an important part of their first school year. 
The learning journeys should include children, parents and carers ‘voices’ so that all are 
involved in the on going observation and assessment process. Please note down any-
thing your child says or does that shows their learning at home or out and about. If you 
are not sure what this might look like see some of the examples overleaf.  

Parent observation... Wow, today my child said... 

A note to say... Wow, today my child did... 

Today we talked about... Wow, today my child made... 




